RATE INCREASES FROM SHAWNEE COUNTY REFUSE

Shawnee County Solid Waste is raising their rates for some of their services including
the recydle program. Starting February 1, 2023 they will start charging an addifional
$3.50 if you want to have a recycling bin, which will be reflected on youir utility bill. If
you would like to opt out of the recycling program, please fill out the form at the bot-
tom of this page and return it to City Hall before January 27th.

If you have extra trash bins, the price will be going up to 85 a bin. This will also be
reflected starting February 1, 2023.

I am requesting to opt out of having a recycling container.

- Customer Name:

T

Service Addrgés:

Signature:

Date:




